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REGIO NAL MEMORAND1UM ‘ —

No. 171 series of 2022 -

TO : PRESIDENTS / OFFICERS-IN-CHARGE OF STATE UNIVERSITIES

AND COLLEGE IN REGION 2
SUBJECT i SUC FAIR 2022
DATE : June 3, 2022

Attached is a copy of memorandum from DR. J. PROSPERO E. DE VERA III, Chairman,
Commission on Higher Education, regarding the holding of a SUC Fair 2022 from June 28 to July
1,2022, at the SM Mall of Asia (MOA) Music Hall, encouraging the State Universities and Colleges
(SUCs) through the regional associations to participate in all events/activities slated as part of the
SUC Fair 2022.

Attached is a copy of the general and specific guidelines for your reference.

For your information and appropriate action.

Digitally signed
by Marco Cicero

/1/\_\ ﬁ\__\ F.Domingo
Date: 2022.06.03
17:20:26 +08'00"

ATTY. MARCO CICERO F. DOMINGO
OIC-Director IV

Incl: as stated

Kindly rate the delivery of our services through the link below:

Link: bit.ly/CHEDRO2CSS

Your response shall help us improve our systems and procedures so we can better serve you.
Thank you.
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Executive Director CHED <executivedirector@ched.gov.ph> Thu, Jun 2, 2022 at 4:.05 PM
To: CHED Regional Offices <chedregions@ched.gov.ph>, CHED Regional Directors <chedregion@ched.gov.ph>

Cc: Cinderella Filipina Benitez-Jaro <cjaro@ched.gov.ph>, Danesius Ralph Necio <drnecio@ched.gov.ph>, PASUC OFFICE
<pasucoffice@gmail.com>

Good day,

May we request for the expeditious dissemination of the attached MOC on the SUC Fair 2022 to the following
addressees:

1. Chairpersons of Regional Association of State Universities and Colleges (RASUC); and,
2. State Universities and Colleges (SUCs) Presidents.

Please acknowledge upon receipt of this email. Thank you!

Keep safe and healthy,

Office of the Executive Director
Commission on Higher Education
Central Office

3/F Higher Education Development Center (HEDC) Building

C.P. Garcia Avenue, UP Diliman, Quezon City, Philippines
Contact us: executivedirector@ched.gov.ph / (+63) 998-592-1880
Visit our website: ched.gov.ph

Like us on Facebook: facebook.com/PhCHED.gov/

Follow us on Twitter: twitter.com/PhCHED/

Give us Feedback: http://bit.ly/OEDCCSS

Disclaimer: The message in and files attached to this e-mail may be privileged and/or confidential and are intended only
for authorized recipients. If you are not its intended recipient, please delete. Views and opinions expressed in this e-mail
are those of the sender. They do not necessarily reflect the views of CHED and its officials.



